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Sub: RAMADAN HOURS
Dear Parents,

As the holy month of Ramadan is about to commence and distance learning will continue as usual to
ensure that students’ educational progress and well-being are taken care of. Therefore, please follow
the below instructions, which will help you to monitor and design most suitable schedule foryour
child(ren) during Ramadan.

Distance learning hours:
» ForKGto Grade 6 students :9:30am to 12:30pm
> For Grades7 to 12 students: 9:30am to 2:00pm

Office hours during Ramadan: 9:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.

Point of reflection: We are proud of what has been achievedinashortperiod of time and appreciate
the tremendous efforts our teachers continue to putin, to ensure our children proceed with their
education.
We are equally proud and grateful for the time and effort you have invested at home to help your
children whilealso managing your work remotely. This wouldn’t have been possible without you. We
alsoappreciate your participation in surveys and sharing yourfeedback which showcases yourdeep
down understanding that

v Distance Learning was not a choice, it was a necessity.

v Distance Learning is not a downgrade from the education you aspire foryourchildren, it’sashow

of triumph andresilience against adversity,
Allthe above attests the fact that we all, authorities, school, teachers and parents believeto ourcore,
inthe basicright of every child to a quality education.

Let usall inthis holy month of Ramadan pray that this situation come toan end. In difficult times,
keepingthe big picture in mind and maintaining solidarity and community cohesion will bring us closer
togetheras colleagues, as families and as a society and it is proof that we are indeed, strongertogether.

Ramadan Mubarak!

Thank you for your continued support

- ALAINJUNIORS SCHOOL ADMINISTRATION



